
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 13th November 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

We have had lots of fun in Reception this week! In our literacy we looked at the story Dear 

Zoo by Rod Campbell. We talked about the story and which animals we would like as pets and 

which would make good pets. We created our own mini books to make up our own version of the 

story.  

In our maths we have been learning to add small groups together. We used our jungle animals 

to help us add and we grouped two sets together to find the total. I can show you at home us-

ing my toys!  

We learnt all about ‘Armistice day’ and we made our very own clay poppy just like the poppies 

on display at St George's Hall!  

This week we have really enjoyed ’Children in Need’. We loved coming to school dressed as our 

heroes and we loved telling our friends all about our heroes!  

On Thursday we had a special visit from Bobby and Merseyside Police, they told us how to be a 

good friend and talked to us about being kind and nice to all. Next week is anti-bullying week in 

school! 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and 

the children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team  

Wet Weather 

We spend a lot of time indoor and outdoor during our day in Reception. The weather 

is changing and we are having lots of wet days. If your child has wellies please can 

they bring these to school to leave on their peg as they can wear these during wet 

days.  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


